Rhonda West

From: noreply@civicplus.com

Sent: Tuesday, June 24, 2025 2:50 PM

To: Alan Harrison; David Gonella; Debbie Cannon; Kevin Flynn; Louise Wallace-Richmond;
Sylvia Lindgren; Tim Lavery; Erin Jackson; Rhonda West

Subject: Online Form Submittal: Mayor and Council

Mayor and Council

First Name June

Last Name Stewart

Return email address: _

Subject: Wish list
Body | want to share a few things on my wish list for our city.

Thank you for the expanded beach area at Canoe Beach from
the demolished cabins but could we please have a garbage
can and a recycle bin at that end? Every trip | pick up broken
glass so it would sure be nice if the city would rake the sand to
keep visitors safe. Oh, and more recycle bins for the other part
of the beach too (people want to recycle but facilities lack) and
another swim raft or two please.

Please do your best to create more parking at the beach! It's
our only city access to the water and parking is pretty
impossible on very hot days. I'm very worried about the work
on the pump station and what may be even temporary
restriction of parking.

| wish the money that had been spent on the new bike and
pedestrian path from the RCMP station to the high school had
been invested in Canoe to keep people safe traveling to the
beach. Poor Canoe seems to get forgotten in the planning.

| wish you would stop promising traffic circles and never
delivering on them. Im-ple-men-tation! | understand the
Broadview ones are too close to the highway, but what about
the police station corner? Or Okanagan and 20th? Or 10th and
10th at Piccadilly? Or 10th and 5th?



I hope common sense prevails in the West Bay walkway
debate. As much as | would dearly love to see it built, $57
million seems incredibly extravagant. At what point do we just
say sorry, it's not feasible? Regardless of where the grant
money comes from, it's still from the taxpayer’s pocket.

Thanks for your thoughtful consideration.

Would you like a Yes
response:
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